CIIC Pro'!ects

From: Anne Taoro

Sent: Monday, 27 August 2018 12:06 p.m.

To: CIIC Projects

Subject: RFQ Feasibility Study (Technical Assistance): Notice 1
Kia orana

Thank you for registering your interest in the Feasibility Study on the Consolidation of Government Office Facilities
(Technical Assistance).

Please note that an error has been identified in the RFQ document, on page 2, under 4. Quotation contents.

Please note that 5. A completed Quotation Statement is incorrect.
The correct text is 5. A completed Conflict of Interest Declaration.
Please ensure a completed Conflict of Interest Declaration is provided in your Quotation.

Kia manuia
Anne Taoro | Project Manager / Team Leader

Special Projects Unit | Cook Islands Investment Corporation
phone: +(682) 23139 ext. 8850 | fax: +(682) 29 381 | mobile: +(682) 54 477 |

mail: anne.taoro@cookislands.gov.ck

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions
expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Cook Islands Government. If you are not the intended recipient of this
email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received
this email in error.

I Ipicase consider the environment before printing this e-mail



